
    

  

     

 

 

 
 

 
By email 

 
    

 
Our Ref: MGLA150118-0499 

 
30 January 2018 

 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 14 January 2018. 
 
You requested: 
 

Please advise cost of the Mayor's latest report re job losses ex Brexit 
Also his other reports re public services 
 

 
From our preliminary assessment, it is clear that we will not be able to answer your request in 
full without further clarification and we need further information in order to identify and locate 
the specific information you have asked for.  
 
I would refer you to the Information Commissioner’s guidance that states “You should identify 
the information you want as clearly as possible” https://ico.org.uk/for-the-public/official-
information/  
 
Please advise cost of the Mayor's latest report re job losses ex Brexit 
If you are interested in the ‘Preparing for Brexit’ report which was published on 11 January, this 
can be found at https://www.london.gov.uk/city-hall-blog/mayor-warns-hard-brexit-could-
lead-lost-decade-growth-and-employment and cost just over £42,000. If this is not the 
information that you were asking for, please identify or describe the report that you are 
interested in. 
 
Also his other reports re public services 
Please also tell us more about the ‘reports re public services’ that you want to know about. In 
particular, it would be useful to know what kind of public service or services you are interested 
in, and which reports you have in mind. Our publications can be found on our website 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/mayor-london/our-publications?order=DESC  
 
Once you have clarified your request, I will be able to begin to process your request. Under 
section 1(3) of the Freedom of Information Act, a public authority need not comply with a 
request unless any further information reasonably required to locate the information is supplied.  
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA150118-0499 
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Yours sincerely  
 
 
Ruth Phillips 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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